
USA Dance Board of Directors Meeting – May 10, 2010 
 
 

The meeting convened at 6:40PM at the home of Roy and Lori Aveling.  The following 
board members were in attendance:  Roy Aveling, Lori Aveling, Mark Richman, John 
Selander, and Renee’ Johnson.  Julie Duncan attended as a guest. 
 
The April 2010 board meeting minutes were corrected as follows: (spelling errors) Anya, 
Neil Gilligan, Denis Tremblay, and Mike Wachal.  John Selander moved the minutes be 
accepted and the motion was seconded by Mark Richman.  The motion passed by 
consensus. 
 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Currently the checking account balance is $2,143.35.  The profit 
from our Spring Showcase is $91.34.  Mark Richman moved the treasurer’s report be 
accepted as submitted and was seconded by Renee Johnson.  The motion passed by 
consensus. 
 
President’s Comments:  Spring Showcase had a great turn out and the music was fantastic 
and we received many positive comments.   
 
Youth/College:  Mark stated that the last weekend had a great turnout of 120 dancers.  
Trina Siebert taught West Coast Swing.  The third Saturday dance is scheduled with 
Chad Brooks teaching East Coast Swing.  Mark also stated that Carla will also DJ more 
of the third Saturday dances. 
 
Mark stated that he now has every studio involved in College night dances.  The support 
that College night is receiving is great.  Our flyers are fantastic.  More dancers are 
helping with College Night. 
 
Reports: 
 
Newsletter:  No report. 
 
Web Master:  Karynn Radtke is doing a fantastic job. 
 
Publicity:  Roy and Lori Aveling brought up the idea of putting posters in libraries, 
bulletin boards in grocery stores, and at other dances. 
 
River City Ball: 
 
Lori Aveling submitted the list of judges to National’s. The Chairman of Judges must 
also be a qualified scrutinizer.  Lori will contact Barb Child in British Columbia to see if 
she is available. 
 
Day of Dance: 



 
Roy Aveling stated that the following instructor’s have committed to teach: 
Linda Springstead will teach rumba, Mary Ann Carter will teach Waltz, Jason Olson will 
teach Foxtrot, Greg Krolicki and Astrid Perry will teach West Coast Swing , Jim and 
Michelle Gray will teach Swing and Bree Blevins will teach Salsa. 
 
 
Roy Aveling will look into renting the upstairs area for a practice floor.  A vendor area is 
also being looked at for the River City Ball.   
 
Next Meeting:  June 7, 2010 at 6:30 at the Aveling Home. 
 
Adjourn:  8:36PM 
 
 


